

TERM 3: THURSDAY 6 SEPTEMBER 2018













## 15 BANDS AND SOLOISTS PERFORM AT THE SOUTH WEST FESTIVAL

On Saturday, all of our co-curricular music ensembles, along with many solo and small ensemble acts, performed at the South West Festival.

It was a great day, and even though performances were inside as a weather precaution, all items were well attended with healthy and appreciative audiences. Mr Clisdell and Mr Ford did a great job with their tech crew, and all groups sounded fantastic in the space. It was an excellent chance for all our students to showcase all of their hard work and music practice, and thank you to all the parents for their support and encouraging them to continue along with their music journey.

Mr Robinson and Mrs Ford also looked after the solo/small ensemble stage outside of N-Block, and there were many great performances taking place there too.

Well done to all performers, tutors and conductors for supporting our students on this day.

## **Mr Byron Mark**

Manager of Ensembles